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Notice - Water and Sewer 
infrastructure work on R-132  

  
(Kahnawake – 17, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2021) 
  
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
advise the community that excavation works will begin tomorrow 
(Thursday) for water and sewer infrastructure located on R-132.  
  
The works will consist of excavating a pit on each side of the highway 
near the traffic lights by Strawberry Fields Convenience. A specialty 
contractor will then push pipes under the highway that will serve as 
access for the water and sewer infrastructures.  
  

 
 
The work is expected to be completed by the end of next week (Friday, 
November 26th). There are no expected interruptions to traffic. 
  
The Capital Unit thanks you for your attention. 
  
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression 
and that it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such 
works. 
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